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City Hall will be 

closed February 17th 

for President’s Day. 

Recruiting Budget Committee Member 

The City of Westfir is recruiting to fill one vacancy on the Budget Committee 

by March 2, 2020.  The Budget Committee is a standing committee that reviews 

the proposed operating and capital budget each fiscal year and makes a 

recommendation on the budget to the City Council for final adoption. 

The Budget Committee is composed of an equal number of City Officials (5) 

and appointed citizen members (5). The term is three years. 
 

    To be eligible, the applicant must: 

 1. Live in the City for one year prior to application; 

 2. Live and be registered to vote in the City; and 

 3. Not be an officer, agent or employee of the City. 
 

To apply, please submit a letter of interest including qualifications and a signed 

statement that the applicant is willing to serve as a member of the budget committee 

for a term of three years and to adhere to the policies of the City.  The Budget 

Committee will be holding meetings in April, May and June if need be. 
 

Submit letters to: 

The City of Westfir 

P.O. Box 296,  

Westfir, Oregon, 97492 

westfircity@gmail.com 

 

City Hall Hours:  Mon Wed Fri   9am – 2pm 
City Council meetings are the first Monday of the month at Westfir City Hall, at 5:30 pm 

(except Labor Day week, the meeting will be held Tuesday, Sept. 8) 

 

CITY CONTACT LIST 

City Hall:   541-782-3983   

Westfircity@gmail.com 

www.westfir-oregon.com 

Mayor - Matt Meske 
541-556-7010 

COUNCILORS: 

D’Lynn Williams 
541-782-2080 

Thalia Lerin 
541-357-1795 
 
Edward Johnstone  
counciloredward@gmail.com 
 
Randy Stark  
grstark@gmail.com 

 

Calling Volunteers! 

Easter is approaching and volunteers are needed to help 

plan and prepare the Egg Hunt and festivities scheduled 

for Saturday, April 11. Donations are always 

appreciated! 

 

Contact Nicole for more information 541-510-3653 
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    Low Cost Rabies Vaccine Clinic 
The clinic is scheduled for March 29,  
1–3 p.m. at the Westfir Portal. The cost is 
$12 per vaccine, cash only. Please have dogs 
on leashes and cats in carriers. Contact City 
Hall to be added to the list, or just show up! 

 

 

 

  

Do you need a Real ID? 
 

On October 1, 2020 the TSA will begin 
requiring a new kind of ID to board 
airplanes. The new ID must be compliant 
with something called the Real ID Act, and 
the current Oregon driver license is not 
Real ID compliant. 

Oregon DMV will begin offering a Real ID 
option on July 6, 2020, but with nearly one 
million Oregonians who will want the Real 
ID, the DMV can’t fulfill all the demand by 
October 1. 

Another option is to obtain a passport card. 
The cost of getting a new passport card is 
roughly equal to that of getting a 
replacement license with the Real ID option 

—and you can apply now at one of over 76 
acceptance sites across Oregon. Call the 
Oregon DMV at 503-945-5000 to learn 
more or visit 
https://www.Oregon.gov/REALID. 

 

 


